
 

It's hard to believe we are already in April and from the vibe of the
recent weeks, I predict an awesome season!   Lots of planning and
behind the scenes work is being done to assist our hospitality
community. From the Strong United OC Toolkit, the OCPD tactical
updates, our Connecting Marylanders to Maryland jobs to the latest
addition to DINE & STAY United program, we continue to collaborate
and work as a community. That is what makes us all successful - we
can't do it alone - your input is invaluable!   

Speaking of the latest community work,  PLAY United has just been
launched as an addition to the United Way of the Lower Eastern Shore
promotion.  Thank you to Jolly Roger, Trimper Rides and Embers Island
Mini Golf for signing up to participate! One summer can change
thousands of lives as this promotion keeps funds raised in the lower
shore counties.  Through advertising, e-marketing and social
campaigns, hospitality businesses can receive lots of exposure by
participating in this program. Connect with Amanda Hailey at
amanda@uwles.org or visit uwles.org/DineStayPlayUnited to learn
more.
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Welcome New
Members
ALLIED

 
Avery Hal l  Insurance

 
C.  Miccio Enterprises

 
Seagram's Escapes

 
Sherwin Wil l iams

 
Wicked Weed Brewing

 

 

A clean community helps
with the positive vibes. We

all need to do our part -
check it out and be sure to

sign the pledge!
 

OceanCity.Green

https://www.uwles.org/DineStayPlayUnited
https://averyhall.com/
https://cmiccioenterprises.com/
https://www.seagramsescapes.com/
https://www.sherwin-williams.com/
http://www.wickedweedbrewing.com/
https://oceancity.green/


PPP DEADLINE EXTENDED UNTIL MAY 31ST
President Biden signed the PPP Extension Act of 2021 into law. The
bipartisan effort pushes the deadline for PPP fund applications to
May 31, with an additional 30 days past the new deadline for the
Small Business Administration (SBA) to process applications. This is
an important victory for our industry and the result of our
coordinated advocacy efforts. For details on how to apply for a PPP
loan, please reference US Travel PPP fact sheet.
Restaurants:  As a reminder, for restaurants to qualify they must:
employ 300 or fewer persons per location; and have experienced a
25% or greater gross revenue loss between comparable periods in
2019 and 2020, because of COVID-19. Qualifying restaurants can
access up to 3.5X average monthly payroll (2.5X for other
industries) in forgivable PPP loans. For more information on the
second round of PPP.   click here: NRA PPP link
Restaurant Revitalization Fund Info: Restaurants Act Link

The U.S. Small Business Administration (SBA) announced that it will
be increasing the maximum amount small businesses and non-
profit organizations can borrow through its COVID-19 Economic
Injury Disaster Loan (EIDL) program. AHLA has been vocal in the
need for more relief for the hotel industry and the need for SBA to
make targeted improvements to existing programs, such as this
increase in the maximum EIDL loan amount. 

Starting the week of April 6, the SBA will be raising the loan limit
for the COVID-19 EIDL program from 6-months of working capital
up to $150,000 to 24-months of working capital up to $500,000.
According to the SBA, businesses that receive a loan subject to the
current limits do not need to submit a request for an increase at
this time. SBA will reach out directly via email and provide more
details about how businesses can request an increase closer to the
April 6 implementation date. Any new loan applications and any
loans in process when the new loan limits are implemented will
automatically be considered for loans covering 24 months of
economic injury up to a maximum of $500,000.

WORCESTER HIGH SCHOOL OPEN AIR JOB FAIR
In light of the tremendous need to fill seasonal positions in Ocean
City and Worcester County, we have joined together to hold an
Open Air Job Fair for Worcester County High School students. It will
be held Wednesday, April 14th from 9:30am-1:30pm at Stephen
Decatur High School on the stadium track. (rain date is April 21st).   
This is event is free for employers to participate and free for all
Worcester County high school students. Students will be bused
from Snow Hill, Pocomoke and also allowed to attend during
school hours. Employers must sign up so we are able to assign
spots in line with social distancing protocols. Employers may come
at 9am to set up. This event is in coordination with the Worcester
County Public Schools, OCHMRA, Greater OC Chamber of
Commerce and the Worcester County Department of Tourism &
Economic Development.  Please try to bring your own table/chair,
as well as applications.  To sign up, click here: SIGN UP LINK

Save the date  
National Travel and Tourism

Week: 
May 2-8, 2021 

This year, NTTW will recognize the
POWER OF TRAVEL and the

industry’s role in bringing back our
vibrant communities, restoring the

U.S. economy, rebuilding our
workforce and reconnecting

America. Use these resources with
the media, elected officials and the
public to share how the Power of

Travel will help drive America's
recovery.

Click here for ToolKit

Business Briefs
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Kudos to the team at the
Chamber on the 2021 Vacation
Planner! Lots of great content!

ExperienceOCMD.org 

http://send.ustravel.org/link.cfm?r=ABdEposSbqFR5XKpll7l9A~~&pe=SNakK8AEAFcLJxD3cvx4YS5ed5pgdX3sMiDszluXvssZ5een2yKUXmqYnXtA4QdNS9jvHcSNj4z9XT4ynPuutg~~&t=DzbGJ8U1KCKordCv9suEMg~~
https://www.ustravel.org/sites/default/files/media_root/document/PPP_Overview-Fact-Sheet-2021.pdf?utm_source=MagnetMail&utm_medium=email&utm_content=3%2E30%2E21%20%2D%20COVID%20Weekly%20Newsletter&utm_campaign=ust
http://ramweblink.informz.net/RAMWeblink/data/images/PPP-JAN2021-Update.pdf
http://ramweblink.informz.net/RAMWeblink/data/images/PPP-JAN2021-Update.pdf
https://restaurantsact.com/rrf/
http://send.ahla.com/link.cfm?r=Z3Z8fpwuwijCNRHgTWeydw~~&pe=dwMdZhciG-1yhi5sIy7SS8EHRWkleK5CSl3ytoe8HdXxCJuusPIsvqsYNDJFAgdNJj1o_gxmDS4P55B-ZDtT7w~~&t=vk8sIccSV82asj4Dom4ssA~~
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0945a5ac2aa7fd0-worcester
http://www.experienceocmd.org/
https://www.ustravel.org/toolkit/national-travel-and-tourism-week


Hospitality Highlights

A warm welcome back to Marge Steele who joined the team at
Cambria Ocean City Bayfront Hotel as their new Director of
Sales. A new food & beverage team has also joined the Cambria -
welcome to Kate Maloney, Eric Cantine and Peter from New York.

Commander Hotel has brought on Allyson Knight as the Assistant
General Manager and turned the Buckingham Hotel into the
Commander Beach House. 

Fond farewells to Michael Hayes, who is leaving the Aloft for the
DE Beaches. We'll miss you Michael!

Welcome Scott Reynolds as the new Executive Chef at Macky's
Bar & Grill.

Condolences to Debbie Candy of BEST Motel Group on the loss of
her father. 

COVID CORNER
VACCINE STATUS

Worcester Health Department
has announced that Vaccines
are now open to 18-64 with

underlying health conditions. 
Hospitality Workers fall into 
Phase 2C which begins on 

April 13th.  See page 9.
However, Governor Hogan has
opened up pre-registration to

all Marylanders!
To pre-register: 

Click here: 
Maryland Vax 

 
 

LIQUOR LICENSE RENEWAL
DEADLINE EXTENDED
The Board of License
Commissioners has

announced the deadline to
renew your l icense is now

extended to June 1st.  

 
TOURISM PARTNERSHIP LAUNCHED TO CONNECT MARYLANDERS WITH MARYLAND JOBS

The Maryland Center for Hospitality Training (MCHT) has teamed up with the Ocean City Hotel-Motel-Restaurant
Association (OCHMRA) to launch a new initiative designed to connect Marylanders with available seasonal jobs in

Ocean City, Maryland to help fill the thousands of open positions. Each summer, more than 12,000 seasonal
positions are available in the hospitality industry and the surrounding population is not large enough to fill all
slots. So, historically, many of these positions are filled by J1 Summer Work Travel Visa students. However, the

summer of 2020 was quite different when only 100 slots were filled, leaving OCHMRA members working around
the clock and most reduced the number of hours they were open due to the staffing shortages. 

The desire to find solutions drove Susan L. Jones, Executive Director of the OCHMRA, to connect with fellow
tourism leader, Mike Haynie, Founder and CEO of MCHT.  “Having grown up in the hospitality industry, I know the
value of hard work and understand the ease of entry into the industry,” noted Jones. “Providing a young person

with a job allows them to have purpose and builds their self-esteem,” added Haynie. Through several
conversations the pilot program, “Connecting Marylanders with Maryland Jobs” was born whereby OCHMRA

member employers will be connected with students who are recruited, vetted and trained by the MCHT.A caveat
of the pilot is that OCHMRA members must provide housing as part of the employment package. 

Through organizational assistance provided by the Maryland Department of Commerce and $29,000 in funding
from the Maryland Department of Labor, the two state agencies are proud to support the launch of OCHMRA and

MCHT’s new pilot program. Recruitment is slated to commence in the beginning of April.
The ultimate goal of Connecting Marylanders with Maryland Jobs is to build a hospitality program that can be

utilized by tourism offices all around the State
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https://covidlink.maryland.gov/content/vaccine/
https://covidlink.maryland.gov/content/vaccine/


Community Connections
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https://believeintomorrow.rallybound.org/superhero-fun-run








“America's leading wine educator, Laurie Forster, The Wine Coach is returning to the
Princess Royale Oceanfront Resort for Springtime In Paris - French Wine Dinner,

Saturday, April 24!  
 

Not a wine connoisseur? No worries, Laurie is nationally known for her edgy
approach to demystifying wine. This is a perfect way to learn and get excited about

wine. Tickets are $129 per guest. Total pricing of $129 includes event dinner, five
wine pairings, dessert, tax and gratuity.  We truly hope you can join us for this very

special event!
 

Menu
L’Apertif

Croque Monsieur (Brioche, Gruyere, Ham)
Tapenade (Black & Green Olive, Goat Cheese, Toasted Baguette)

Hors d’Oeuvre
Rillettes de Saumon (Atlantic Salmon, Aioli, Crostini)

Le Plat Principal
Onglet Bordelaise (Certified Angus Hanger Steak, Potato Cake, Crispy Brussels

Sprouts, Bordelaise Sauce)
Le Dessert (Assorted Macarons and Chocolate Truffles)

 
Get your tickets today.   click here Springtime in Paris

 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/springtime-in-paris-french-wine-dinner-w-laurie-forster-tickets-147820283447?aff=efbeventtix&fbclid=IwAR0uhbPU5xjqS1-VjWkYnLHI9i68gMoTclpNJ6oIDBijN4ZiGiTLDajiXhc




Be a part of Marlin Fest!
 Coming in August



http://www.uwles.org/spring5k



